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Dear Ms. Weldon,

I would like to thank you for speaking in the Advocacy In Action: The Role of Academic Neurologists and Neuroscientists at the ANA2019 Annual Meeting

in St. Louis this past October.

Below is a summary of the feedback that was obtained from both the mobile app and the CME evaluations for your review.

Thank you for everything that you do.

Have a very Happy New Year!

Arlene

     

Rating System: (1=Poor 3= Neutral

5= Excellent)  

Type of

Session
Title Date
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Rating
Speaker Rating Comments

ILW

Advocacy in Action: The

Role of Academic

Neurologists and

Neuroscientists

10/15/2019 11:00 4.5
Elias Giraldo MD, MS

Monica Weldon

Celia Hagan MPH

*One of my favorite sessions

-- 

Arlene George, CMP, HMCC

Meeting Manager
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